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Inauguration of student associations and felicitation to the renowned 

ISRO scientist and our proud alumnus – Shri. Muthusamy Sankaran was 

held on 07.12.2023 at Thanthai Periyar Auditorium. The dignitaries, 

faculty, staff and students were welcomed by Dr K.S.Dhanam, HoD of 

English. Presidential address was given by the principal Dr. P. 

S.Vijayalakshmi. Hon Tiruchi SIVA MP and the district collector M. 

Pradeep Kumar I.A.S gave their felicitations. The chief guest was Shri. 

Muthusamy Sankaran, Director, UR Rao Satellite Centre, ISRO. On 

behalf of the Alumni Association of the college, he distributed monetary 

benefits to eleven unparented UG first year students. He said, in his 

speech, that the memories of his days in this college as student is still 

green in his mind. He studied B.Sc Physics from 1980-1981 to 1982-1983. 

Everyone was thanked by Dr. K.Vasudevan, HoD of Tamil. 



 

 

 

 


